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Minnesota Department of Transportation 
395 John Ireland Boulevard
St Paul, MN 55155

     , 20     
     
RE:       Design-Build Project Shortlist 
Dear      : 
Mn/DOT would like to thank you for submitting a Statement of Qualifications for the      Design-Build Project.  We regret to inform you that your team did not make the short-list for the above mentioned project.
Thank you for submitting and we look forward to working with you on future projects.
Sincerely, 
     , P.E.
      Design-Build Project Manager

cc:
     , Mn/DOT Design-Build Program Manager
     
     
Design-Build Manual  (5/11)
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